COPY

5th Aupust, 1947,

Dear Sir,

letter of the €th June
KERT0sS0N0", " UARINIER",
that a reply to Gthe

T would refer %o m?
1ast regarding the Motorships ’
and "MARLEEN", and would point out
gestion raised 1= still awaited.

vours falthfully,

':J’
Clerk to the
Clasgificatlion Uommittee e

P.H. ven der Weel, Esd.,
ROTTERDAM . .




